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Circular 

Dear Parents  

  

The holidays homework has been given to keep the children gainfully engaged. Kindly do not worry if any part 

of homework is left unattempted due to unavailability of resources. Kindly let your child revise the content you 

receive through email / e-content.  

  

Stay Home, Stay Safe. 

We pray for safety of all. 


